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Dear Friends, 										7/5/2025

Right Sharing of World Resources is an international Quaker non-profit organization. Our mission embraces two areas of focus: creating educational opportunities to help us reflect on how our choices affect each other and the earth; and partnering with women’s groups in Guatemala, India, Kenya and Sierra Leone through training and financial support to transform the lives of the women, their families, and their communities.

RSWR educational opportunities are designed to encourage connection, community, and self-awareness. They include workshops such as the Power of Enough and the Money Cafe, which can be facilitated virtually and in-person. In November RSWR launched Right Sharing Conversations, a virtual event hosted the third Tuesday of each month. Right Sharing Conversations is a space for communities to explore various themes related to our mission with special guests and RSWR staff. RSWR also recently launched our new Gratitude Calendars with versions for kids and adults. These are great resources for exploring our abundance as a community. 

This past year has been a time of great learning for the Right Sharing program with the transition to a new program structure. RSWR now has two programs in each of our partner countries (Guatemala, India, Kenya, and Sierra Leone). One program is focused on training and lasts up to a year. Groups receive multiple visits from RSWR Country Coordinators to learn best practices in everything from group organization and dynamics, to financial understanding and record keeping, to entrepreneurship and small-scale business management.

Groups chosen for the second program receive a grant of $6,500 for Guatemala, Kenya and Sierra Leone and $7,500 for NGOs in India. Along with the grant, the groups receive support and mentoring from the Country Coordinators for 3 years. There is also the possibility of second grants and (in India) even third grants . The increase in these capacity building activities improves the quality of life of the women more deeply in a sustainable and self-determined way. In 2024, RSWR partnered with 700 women in 24 new women’s groups.

RSWR also welcomed Traci Hjelt Sullivan as our new Executive Director. Traci comes to RSWR with decades of experience in Quaker nonprofits and with plenty of international experience. RSWR is thrilled to have her guidance as we continue our work towards equity. 

Thank you for your continued support and prayers that make all this possible. 




			
We are called to the right sharing of world resources, from the burdens of poverty and materialism into the abundance of God’s love, to work toward equity and lives of dignity through partnerships with our human family throughout the world.
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